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Master Plan Project Advisory Committee [PACl Meeting: The next Master Plan PAC 
meeting will be held in early January 2015. No date has yet been set. 

Construct Taxiway B - FY2013 AlP Project Update: Walsh Construction has completed 
installing the taxiway lights and construction of the Security Cameras is expected to take place 
within the next few weeks, weather permitting. The motorized gate along with matching access 
card readers will be installed in the spring. 

Unauthorized Use of the Aircraft Operating Area (AOA) by Motor Vehicles: We appreciate 
your cooperation on this matter, however, there are still individuals that refuse to cooperate. We 
need to remind all airport users that "general" automobile/truck and motorcycle traffic is not 
allowed on the AOA. All individuals wishing to transgress the airport should use the East/West 
roadways. Common vehicle traffic is only allowed on the AOA to load/unload your aircraft and/or 
an FBO to service or tow your aircraft. This is the implementation and enforcement of SOPPs 
Section III Minimum Standards, No.8 Safety of Others. No person shall walk or operate a 
ground vehicle on any runway, taxiway, or aircraft apron, unless authorized to do so by the 
Commission and/or the Airport Manager. 

Taunton Municipal Airport Commission Meetings: The TMAC meets at 7:00 p.m. on the last 
Wednesday of every month in the Leonard F. Rose SRE building unless otherwise noted. The next 
scheduled meeting will be held on Wednesday, January 28, 2015. The meetings are open to the 
public and all are invited to attend and participate. Individuals with disabilities who require 
assistance or special arrangements to attend, please contact the Airport Manager at 508-821-2973. 
We request that you provide a 48 hour notice so that the proper arrangements may be made. 

May You and Your Family Enjoy a Happy and Prosperous New Year! 


